
THE PROJECTS: We're VERY thankful for Covenant Campers & ALL of you who gave generously in response to our projects.                
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Because you gave we have been able to begin significant 

improvement on the Zulu Chapel.  Missing and worn-out 

doors are being made & installed.  The crack in the front wall 

is being repaired.  We hope to have the cement floor done for 

this summer's camp season.   

       Pasi , Tim  & Mason at Dining Hall/Kitchen site (Chapel behind)            

                     Side View of Zulu Chapel                                                                                                                                                                      

The  perimeters  of  the  Dining Hall/Kitchen  have been  

marked  off.   Cement,  sand, and gravel are being 

acquired to put up support columns.  Wood for  trusses,  

tables  &  benches  has  been  bought  & delivered.  In 

the next few weeks we plan to buy tin roofing.   With 

God's  help and willing  workers campers will have a 

'hangar' for meals this summer.                                                                                        

REALLY  BIG  NEWS!   

The well-drilling team approved our proposed site & the funds budgeted & raised  will enable us to have a 30 

meter deep well & simple hand pump close to the kitchen side of the Dining Hall/Kitchen.  

Please PRAY that all will go well so our campers can have a clean water well on site by this July 17
th
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The foundation has been completed!  The masons will begin 

laying the burnt brick walls this week.  It'll be a GREAT day 

when we can move into the house & live full-time with our 

Disciple-Families.  Each day that we drive (bouncing & jerking) 

the 11 miles from Karawa Mission to & from Zulu, we pray & 

trust God for His timing.  The hard work our families do to feed 

& help the laborers, their preparations with us to share Christ 

with campers this summer, the love, faith & joy they exhibit 

daily is an inspiration to us & makes it ALL worthwhile.  

THANK YOU for your continued prayers for God's blessing on Zulu Camp & Discipleship Center;  

for His presence to be evident daily to all who are a part of the community.  

THANK YOU for giving so we can be a part of the Lord's ministry here in D.R. Congo.   

Sincerely, Tim and Helen SMITH    

e-mail: smithsineg@yahoo.com       blog: http://blogs.covchurch.org/smith/                                                            

The Evangelical Covenant - World Mission, 8303 W. Higgins Rd., Chicago, Il 60631 

P.S. -  We're still in need of approximately $6,000 to meet the Zulu House Project budget.                                               

If you'd like to give to this project, please send your gift c/o Gretchen DeNeui at the address above                                       

& put “Zulu House Project #5003-2207-78-30” on the check memo  line.  Merci Mingi!  (Thanks Much!) 
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